
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As the cold weather season begins, please keep the following points in mind when sending 

your child to school. 

 

 Students should bring a light weight jacket or sweater to wear in class in case they get cold, 

especially if they are wearing short sleeves. 

 We go outside when we head to the ranch or go on local outings, so students should dress 

accordingly, including a jacket, hat, gloves/mittens and boots/shoes. 

 We have lots of lost and found items. Please make sure all of your child’s winter wear has 

his/her name on the inside. 

Thank you! 

Coulee Staff 

 

 

 
 


